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                                                                                                   March.22nd, 2021 

GRAND LODGE OFFICERS 
ELECTION  

GENERAL SECRETARY TREASURER 

APRIL, 24
TH

 2021 
**************************************************************************************************** 
Dear Members, 

The IAM Grand Lodge Officers Election for the position of General Secretary Treasurer 

will take place APRIL 24TH 2021. All other positions were unopposed. Covid-19 safety 

protocols, as per the B.C Ministry of Health, will be in place to ensure the safety of all 

members voting in person. Remember to wear a mask and maintain social distancing at 

all times. Please bring a government issued ID (Driver’s licence, BC ID) or RAIC to 

cross reference the voters list.  

LOCATION:        IAMAW LOCAL LODGE 764 OFFICES 

7980 RIVER RD 
RICHMOND, BC, V6X 1X7 

 

The ELECTION date: Saturday April 24
th

 2021 

 

POLLS WILL BE OPEN:  06:00am – 08:00am & 18:00pm – 20:00pm 

 

The Voting Polls will remain open until every member present before the closing time 

has had the opportunity to vote. Eligible members may also participate through 

absentee ballot by filling out the attached Absentee Ballot Request Form and mail to: 

 

IAM Suite 310 18 Wynford Drive Toronto, Ontario M3C 3S2 

 

All Absentee Ballot REQUEST FORMS MUST be made to the Grand 

Lodge Office ON or BEFORE APRIL.12, 2021. 

 

In order for the voting information to be valid,  

All ABSENTEE BALLOTS MUST BE postmarked ON or BEFORE 

APRIL.22, 2021 and RECEIVED ON or BEFORE APRIL.29th, 2021.  
 

Protests regarding the April 24, 2021 election should be filed in writing with Andrew 

Buffenbarger as soon as possible, but no later than 10 days after the completion of the 

ballot tally to be held May.1st 2021. Anyone requiring more information is encouraged to 

visit the IAMAW website www.goiam.org or call the IAM Membership Services 

Department at 301-967-4525. Thank you in advance to all the participants. 

 
In solidarity, 

Daniel Zamorano 
Daniel Zamorano,  
Recording Secretary,  
Local Lodge 16 & IAMAW 
dzamorano@iamaw16.ca 

 

http://www.goiam.org/

